## Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

## MINUTES January 15, 2015

Meeting opened at: 7:08 In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Betty Lepore, Wanda Savary, Charlene Price, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell

- Jennifer distributed the agenda
- Minutes for November were distributed. They were accepted as written by unanimous vote.
- Earl presented the treasurer's report as Jack was absent. Accepted report as written.
- Discussion held: Not taking smoke detectors any longer as we are charged for them by CRS (Complete Recycling System). They also take the florescent bulbs.
- Marilyn presented the coordinators report.
- Marilyn reported that 8 Global Ed students from WHS helped at the center. They
  also made a film on the recycling center. They will return when weather warmer.
- The center received a check from Big Hearted Books for the excess books and clothing ago \$21.28. The bin was at the center July October
- Marilyn reported that she submitted a grant to Waste Management for help with funding the center. She should know in about a month if approved or not.
- Marilyn submitted a request to WCTV for annual Applause for a Cause to be held in March.
- Marilyn reported that she submitted Betty Lepore committee application
- Marilyn reported the recycling brochure has been reprinted with minor changes.
- Marilyn has ordered 6 compost tumblers from a recent DEP grant that will be sold at the center, plus 2 compost bins on a state contract to be sold as well.
- The electronics program has made a net profit of \$559.00 since July. It was reported the shed had been broken into but unknown if anything taken. Discussion
- Discussion held also regarding funds taken during open hours from the book shed.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45

Meeting adjourned at 7:45

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman